
 
 
 

 
 

Facebook Closed Group Permission Form 
2023-2024 

 
The teachers and assistants at the Central Co-Operative Nursery School use a CLOSED Facebook page to stay in 
touch and share information about what is going on in the classroom. This information can include; curriculum 
information, pictures of finished projects, pictures and videos of children, science experiments, and important 
news and information from the office. It is a great way to keep informed of what’s going on and to be able to 
stay in touch.  
 
In an effort to keep group meetings small, we will be using this page to post our mandatory parent meeting 
video and in the event that remote learning is required due to COVID-19, we will post videos here.  
 
The information on this page is intended for members of the group ONLY and is NOT to be shared with anyone 
outside of the group. Thank you!  
 
I understand the rules of the CLOSED Facebook page and will not share any information or pictures with 
anyone outside of the group.  
 
 
Child’s Name: ______________________________________________________________________________ 

Child’s Teacher: ____________________________________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Name (please print): __________________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature: __________________________________________________________________ 

Date:  ____________________________  

Facebook Name: ___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

☐ My child may be included in the group.  
☐ My child may NOT be included in the group.  
 
I do not have Facebook and would like information emailed to: _____________________________________ 
 

 

 


